
ANNUAL GIVING | THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SCHOOL OF LAW 
727 E. DEAN KEETON ST., AUSTIN, TX 78705 | GIVE BY PHONE: 512-232-0729

GIVING SOCIETIES
Texas Law recognizes 

several giving levels for gifts 
made during a fiscal year. 

(September 1, 2020 –  
August 31, 2021)

W. Page Keeton Fellow 
$1,000–$4,999

Tom C. Clark Fellow 
$5,000–$9,999

Morris Atlas Society 
$10,000–$24,999

Charles Alan Wright 
Leadership Society 

$25,000 +

QUESTIONS?  
Contact Jennifer Sloan at  

512-232-0729 or 
jsloan@law.utexas.edu.

I am proud to help move  
Texas Law ONWARD!Yes!

Mrs. Gretchen A. Daniel
Class of 2007

Dear Gretchen,

I am honored to serve our alumni community as President of the Texas Law 
Alumni Association Executive Committee. And I write in that capacity to invite you 
to join me in generously supporting the 42nd Annual Texas Law Giving Campaign.

As was the case when many of us were in school, tuition covers only a portion 
of the cost of a law school education. Alumni support through the annual giving 
campaign provides the critical source of funds that helps close the funding gap. 
Alumni giving made our education possible. And by making an annual contribution 
to the law school, you are ensuring the success of the next generation of Texas Law 
leaders. 

 The Annual Giving Campaign gives our entire alumni network—over 25,000 
strong—a chance to participate. All gifts count; all gifts matter. The Campaign also 
provides an opportunity to support the student experience—the intangibles that made 
our law school experience memorable, and that are critical to the success of the student 
experience today. Fellowship. Scholarship. Teaching. And Togetherness. Your support 
is needed now more than ever. 

So many of you already generously support Texas Law with gifts of your 
time, talent and treasure. You mentor law students, provide career opportunities 
for our graduates, and serve as adjunct professors, among other things. And your 
contributions over the past six months in particular have been both remarkable and 
essential. You have answered the call.

As the Law School moves onward, I respectfully invite you to answer the call 
again. Whether you can give $100 or $1,000 (or more!), please support the Annual 
Giving Campaign today.

In service,

Milam Newby, BA ’00, JD ’03 
President  
Texas Law Alumni Association Executive Committee

Make your first gift today to further the 
excellence of Texas Law.

 
Visit giving.utexas.edu/matching-gifts  
to see if your company participates in a matching gift program.

I’ll support 
Texas Law 
by making 
my gift 
online. SET UP MONTHLY, 

SUSTAINING GIFTS

SCAN

MAKE A  
SINGLE GIFT

To make your gift by credit card online, 
please visit giving.utexas.edu/MNL

Mrs. Gretchen A. Daniel
3626 Orchard Mews Drive
Sugar Land, TX  77498-7434

Anne Murphy

Anne Murphy


